
.

Please note that the menu may require some
 seasonal changes, a similar replacement will be offered. 

All Dietary Requirements Catered For

 
Orders To Be Placed By Friday 20th December 2024
via our online form.  Link on our website or email 

functions@modarestaurant.com.au 
  

Thank you for your Support! 
 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year


	Slide 1

